
 

 

North 
Andrew 

PTO 
 

 

What is the PTO? 

PTO stands  for Parent-
Teacher Organization. 
Any North Andrew 
parent, teacher, or staff member can be 
a part of this organization. We work 
together to supply our school and 
students with educational tools for 
success.    

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

October 6,2018 

Elementary Sock Hop  

6:30 pm  – 8:00 pm 

“Fun for the whole family!” 

 

More info to come… 

 

 

 

 

7:00 pm in 

the commons 

area at NA 

2018-19 PTO meetings:  

 September 13 

 October 11 

 November 8 

 December   no meeting 

 January 10 

 February 7 

 March 14 

 April 11 

 May 9 

 

PTO Officers 

President: Deb Wehr 

Vice-President: Jessica 
Edwards 

Secretary: Kristin Rasnic 

Treasurer: Lindy Holt 

 

 

 

PTO supports 

 Parent/teacher 
conference meals 
and snacks 

 Classroom literature 
books for students 

 

 Owl pellets for 
upper elementary 
science  

 Provided admission 
for all students 
Grades 3rd-8th to 
attend the movie 
“Wonder” 

 Kindergarten 
Roundup support 
(snacks, crafts, drinks) 

 Scholar Bowl team    
t-shirts 5th/6th, JH, & 
HS 

 Monetary support to 
student attending 
FBLA Nationals 

 Monetary support to 
JH student attending 
National History Day 
in Washington D.C. 

 PE net standards 
and equipment 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meetings 
start at 
7pm in the 
commons 
area at NA. 

 


